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I oppose SB 348. I believe that tax dollars would be better spent on mental health 

solutions to crime involving firearms. The only people that will follow these laws are 

not the people committing these crimes. If this bill is passed (along with any other 

gun control bill) it is my belief that crime will only increase since the criminals will find 

it easier to commit their crimes since fewer law abiding citizens will be in a position to 

defend themselves especially in economically disadvantaged communities. Thank 

you for considering my wishes.  


